
10 Jan 14 
 
Whist: Tonight, Friday January 10, in the Village Hall at 7.30pm, our usual fortnightly whist 
drive with raffle. Refreshments included. 
 
100+ Club: With every New Year, annual subscriptions for the 100+ club fall due. We will be 
holding a social evening for our existing members and any new members, tomorrow 
evening, January 11, 2014. Just let Carolyn now you are coming along. This will include a 
free buffet and give us a chance to update everyone on current plans. You should have 
already received your invitation. 
As last year I would be grateful if members were to send their 2014 membership subs to me 
(Carolyn Lister, 7 Blunham Road), which we are keeping at £12. If paying by cheque please 
make payable to ‘Moggerhanger Village Hall’ 
Anyone wishing to join this private lottery please contact me (01767 640727) for an 
application form, also let me know if you wish to attend the social evening on January 11. 
 
Coffee Break: Don’t forget this weekly event, for Mums and Dads, every Wednesday during 
term-time (excluding half-term week), 9am – 10am and longer if wanted (the shop is open 
until 12 noon).  Tea or coffee and biscuits cost just fifty pence. 

 

Parish Council: The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 15, at 
7.30pm in the village hall. 

 
Bingo: Friday, January 17, at 7.30pm, in the Village Hall. Cash prizes, raffle and licensed 
bar. All proceeds to Moggerhanger Village Hall charity. For further information contact Betty 
01767 640734, Jackie 01767 640790 or Carolyn 01767 640727. Please note this event is 
open to all, you don’t have to be a Moggerhanger resident to join in. 
 
Knit and Natter: The next MMPS knit and natter will take place at St John’s Church on 
Tuesday, January 28, at 10am. 
 
Village Hall: Our New Year’s Eve Party was a resounding success. We started with 
children’s games, musical chairs and pass the parcel and with 22 children it was quite a 
task. This was followed by a disco for the children before moving onto adult pass the parcel, 
and then the quiz. A food break, then some Scottish dancing, before the disco leading us 
into the New Year. The hall was full and a great time was had by all.  
A really big thank-you to Steve Wheatley for providing the disco and arranging the 
entertainment. Also many thanks to everyone who turned out to support the event providing 
food and joining in the fun. The event made a healthy £830 profit which would have gone 
towards our new car park, however, the recent bad weather has shown up a major problem 
with the hall roof that requires urgent attention so this money will go part way towards 
solving that problem. 
 
Church Services: St John the Evangelist, Family Service, 10am. 


